Crumbie, Jon

From: Jack Neithammer <jack.neithammer@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2017 9:51 AM

To: Crumbie, Jon

Subject: BOZA Hearing for Chamberlain Senior Care

We own a home in Norton Commons and want you to know that we support adding the deceleration lane on
Chamberlain Drive at the entrance to the facility, which would address safety and traffic control issues. Chamberlainisa
narrow road and you need this lane to avoid congestion and possible accidents. We also support an open entrance to
the facility, not one with a locked gate. A locked gate at the entrance would also impair traffic flow and, possibly, divert
traffic into Norton Commons along a circuitous route to what will be the rear entrance to the facility. Not very
convenient for those who visit the facility.

Jack and Maggie Neithammer
9504 Featherbell Boulevard
Prospect, KY 40059



